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being overwhelmed and that 
information should be released 
if practical in spite of the 
discretion to do so. 

b. during the second year after 
the coming into force of the 
Act, in the case of a record 
that was in existence more 
than five years before the 
coming into force of the Act; 
and 

c. during the third year after 
the coming into force of the 
Act, in the case of a record 
that was in existence more 
than five years before the 
coming into force of the Act 
where, in the opinion of the 
head of the institution, to 
comply with the request would 
unreasonably interfere with 
the operations of the 
goverment institution. 


